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Friends of the Earth and Voice Ireland have established a 

campaign called Sick of Plastic to lobby for a reduction in 

single-use plastics. Local groups have formed in towns around 

the country. Can we do the same in Trim? 

If you would like to get involved, please join using the link 

below or contact Michael on 087 7716980. Together we can 

lobby retailers, decision-makers, and local people to reduce 

our consumption of single-use plastics before it is too late. 

 

https://www.changex.org/ie/sickofplastic/join 

 


